
DID YOU 

KNOW? 

????? 

MONTHLY                  

ASSESSMENT           

AUTO-PAY REMINDER 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the community 

property manager. 

This DYK notice is being sent as a reminder for all 

homeowners who elect to pay their monthly         

assessment fee using an auto-pay system. It is 

important to review and make updates to the    

payment amount at the start of each year when  

assessment amounts change and/or increase in  

order to be current with monthly assessment    

payments. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

ERTHA Board of Directors.  


